Subject: Your 2020-21 inspection report - Toronto Eschool

Date: 2021-02-23 12:00

From: "FSB-Private Schools and International Education Unit (EDU)" < FSB.PSIE@ontario.ca>

To: "daniel@torontoeschool.com" <daniel@torontoeschool.com>
Cc: "Ferguson, Susan (EDU)" <Susan.Ferguson@ontario.ca>

Dear Principal,

The Private School Inspection Report related to the secondary school courses offered for credit by your school during the 2020-2021 school year is attached. The report provides an assessment of your school's compliance with Ministry of Education policies and confirms your authority to grant credits towards the Ontario Secondary School Diploma.

If you have any questions about the report, please contact your inspector (copied on this email).

Thank you,

Private Schools and International Education Unit | Field Services Branch | Ministry of Education 315 Front Street West | 12th Floor | Toronto, Ontario M7A 0B8 | (416-325-1981 |

Private Schools website:

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/general/elemsec/privsch/index.html [1]

Notice of Confidentiality:

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review re-transmission dissemination or other use of or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error please contact the sender immediately by return electronic transmission and then immediately delete this transmission including all attachments without copying distributing or disclosing content.